
 
 
 
 

ASHTA volunteers power up the 2015 “Lights on the 
Lake!” 

 
SIXTEEN volunteers donated their time on Saturday to run extension cords, test, and power up 
all of the displays at Lakeshore Park for the annual Lights on the Lake event. This included 
eleven employees, four children, and one friend of ASHTA.  Check out the fun the team had:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 



 
 

 


